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ReACC is a fully automated 
reinsurance accounting solution. 

Process Efficiency
How many man-days are spent to 
generate reinsurance accounts? 

Are reinsurance accounts always 
prepared on time?

Are your current reinsurance 
processes efficient? 

Accuracy
How much reinsurance premiums 

do you pay annually? 

Are the calculations accurate or are 
you over/under-paying reinsurers?

ReACC delivers accuracy & process 
efficiency.

ReACC significantly improves your 
reinsurance processes.

ACCuracy
ReACC calculates risk exposures & 

produces reinsurance results & 
accounts accurately.

ACCeleration
ReACC produces automated 

reinsurance results & accounts 
instantly, accelerating your 

reinsurance process. Staff can be 
redirected to higher value tasks.

Accountability
ReACC ensures accountability in 

the reinsurance process, providing 
assurance through reduced risk 

management & audit issues.

“ReACC is simply awesome!”

ReACC is a top-of-the-line 
reinsurance solution.

Sound
ReACC is developed using sound 

actuarial methodologies, rigorously 
tested & documented in user 

friendly way.

Secured
ReACC can be deployed on the 

cloud or on-premise to cater for IT 
security preferences.

Supported
ReACC is supported by a team of 
experts in reinsurance, actuarial, 
accounting & technology domain. 
Technical training & user training 

are provided.

“ReACC is the perfect solution!”

Arrange for a half-hour demo, then 
enquire further about:

How to setup & implement?
How to verify the calculations?
What are the licensing terms?

Are there any discounts?
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About Us
Nicholas Actuarial Solutions (“n-

actuarial”) is a technology focused 
actuarial firm. In 2019 we were 

awarded top actuarial firm in Asia.
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